Caroline O'Neill _ a/{ ( ]ng

From: Jemimah McNulty

Sent: 07 June 2018 02:.04

To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT
Subject: Re: Robertsbridge Steam Proposal
Many Thanks,

Sent from my iPad

>0On 31 May 2018, at 4:06 am, TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT <TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT@dft.gov.uk> wrote:
>

> Dear Madam,

>

> Thank you for your e-mail. In order to register your objection formally could you furnish us with a full postal
address please?

>

> Kind regards,

>

> Mrs Angela Foster | Transport and Works Act Orders Unit | RSSS |

> Department for Transport

> Tel: +44(0)20 7944 2474 | Email: angela.foster@dft.gsi.gov.uk Zone

>1/14, Great Minster House, 33 Horseferry Road, London, SW1P 4DR

>

> My usual working hours are 7.30-4.00, Tuesday to Thursday.

> From: Jemimah McNulty [mailto

> Sent: 30 May 2018 14:43

> To: TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT <TRANSPORTANDWORKSACT @dft.gov.uk>
> Subject: Robertsbridge Steam Proposal

>

> This is a travesty & SHOULD NOT HAPPEN!

>

>

> Sent from my iPhone
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>
>**********************************************************************

> The information in this email may be confidential or otherwise protected by law. If you received it in error, please
let us know by return e-mail and then delete it immediately, without printing or passing it on to anybody else.

> Incoming and outgoing e-mail messages are routinely monitored for compliance with our policy on the use of
electronic communications and for other lawful purposes.
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